
WAAL Board Meeting 9/20/22 
Andi Wolfe, President: 

1) WAAL Mill Run Show: 
-Intake: 9am-12pm Oct. 19 (Sara Jane Workman and Sylvia Bowers will help) 
Judging: Oct. 20, Andi Wolfe will host judge. She will find the judge. 
She will ask judge to make written comments about winning images. Andi will put up 
tags 
 Pick up: Dec. 7, 9am to 12pm? (Sylvia and Sara Jane will help) Note: Beth Veldey will 
handle mail-in entry fees and make tags. 

Beth Veldey, Treasurer: 
2) Beth will send reminder of pick- up times for the Innis Garden exhibit. 

WAAL has an end of the year account balance of $6400 (Sept. 2021- Aug 31,2022) 
Note: Membership dues and portfolio fees made up $1354 of accrued monies for the 
year. A $1500 grant from the Worthington Art Council was received for 2021-2022 year. 
Ideas for fund raisers for the new fiscal year were discussed.  
Suggestions:  

a) 2 for 1 raffle to be held at the holiday general meeting. Members would 
donate a small work to be raffled off. Members must be present to win. Andi will 
organize. (Proceeds will go toward student scholarships to be awarded in the 
Spring.) 
b) Put on workshops for the general public and members. The cost would be 
determined by interest. WAAL will survey members about interest in workshops. 

2) Beth will be the liaison for the Worthington Recreation Center venue. An image of 
Janet Forbes-Green’s was stolen while exhibiting there. Can we use some type of lock 
system? 
The Sunny Street café is repainting the walls. The artist scheduled for Oct. needs to be 
notified. Do they still want art in the restaurant?  Note: Sylvia notified Janet on 9/26 
about possible changes. She was advised to call the restaurant. 

Katie Crowley, Public Relations: 
1) Katie needs information on new members and those with online portfolios: names 

and email addresses. She will continue to place WAAL event announcements in the 
Spotlight newspaper and on our Facebook website.  

Sara Jane Workman, Community Resource: 
1) She is pursuing a possible WAAL exhibit at the Concourse Gallery in Arlington. She 

suggested the Upper Arlington and Dublin libraries as well as the Scioto Audubon 
Society as possible future venues. She noted that First Financial Bank is a confirmed 
WAAL venue for July 2023. 

2) She noted up coming events sponsored by the Clintonville Art Guild: 
Speaker Chris Rankin, encaustic artist, Sept. 26, 7:00pm in Whetstone Auditorium 
and the CAG Holiday Show and Sale, Nov. 18-20. She also said that The Earth Is US: 
Forging A New Relationship exhibit, running Sept. 16-Oct. 29 at the Columbus 
Cultural Arts Center was really worth visiting. 

 


